
External Audit Report Update – 29th September 2023 

Woodchurch Parish Council is unable to publish the audited AGAR and completion notice by 

30 September in line with the Accounts and Audit Regulation because the council is awaiting 

the report from the external auditor. 

 

The Council will publish it as soon as is is available.  

 


